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Olympic Torch Relay Survey Results 
    
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Enniskó:wa/March, 2009) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) would like to announce the results from the ‘Olympic Torch Relay Survey’ 
conducted from February 23rd – 27th.  
 
MCK Communications asked Kahnawa’kehró:non to take part in a survey to gauge 
public opinion on whether the Official 2010 Olympic Torch Relay should pass through 
Kahnawà:ke. 
 

Survey Method Yes No % in Favor 
Kahnawake.com  (Onkwehón:we) 56 40 58.3 
Kahnawake.com  (non-Onkwehón:we) 5 15 25 
Community Email List 71 17 81 
MCK Grapevine 68 7 91 
Kahnawà:ke Services Complex  (in person) 203 19 91 
Overall results 403 98 80.4 
Further breakdown: 
Of those we know for sure are from Kahnawà:ke, the results are 342-43 (88.8%) and  
excluding ‘MCK Grapevine’, the results are 274-36 (88.4%) 
 
Several participants shared their concerns in the comments section. Those comments 
can be read online at Kahnawake.com on the Surveys page under the News tab. 
Participants at the Services Complex were provided with information from both 
fourhostfirstnations.com and no2010.com .  
 
For more information please contact MCK Communications at 450 632 7500. 
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Gene Diabo 
MCK Communications Officer 
450 632 7500 ext. 254 
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